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Calvin Laidler

From: Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club <nssc@webcollect.org.uk>
Sent: 18 July 2025 21:45
To: Calvin Laidler
Subject: Clubhouse Closure / Car Park / pre-order Meals / Jazz
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Seaford Clubhouse Closed - Thursday 25th July 2025, 8am to 10pm 

 

The Seaford site will be closed to members of the public and to club members for the filming of 

Grace for one day from 8am to 10pm. 

 

Thank you all for your support and your votes. 

 

Seaford Car Park 

 

We all saw last weekend how our car park gets overwhelmed very quickly at Seaford on a 

sunny day.Since Covid our sleepy little town has been discovered as it was advertised on 

social media as ‘Free Parking’.Sunday all roads leading to the beach were crammed. In 40 

years of living in Seaford I have never seen it this bad. 

 

Our car park is very inviting but to have cars parked all over the camping field is not 

acceptable.Members must be able to park at any time. 

 

We need you all to help us with this one. We need the public to see the ‘Private 

Property’ sign on the gate and yes we need more signage. The gate code may be 

changing soon, we may have to change if often. 



2

 

Initially we are asking you to: 

Sundays / Wed evening / sailing week / sailing events – lock the gateand scramble the 

code 

Other days – shut the gate and scramble the code 

 

Parking in Seaford will only get worse as we go into the holiday season. We will have to watch 

this carefully. 

 

All members should have the codes.  

Please do not hand out the codes to members of the public who are locked in. Open the 

gate to let them out. This will prevent us from changing the codes too oftem. 

 

 It is up to us to lock / shut the gates 

 

Members (Sailors) Pre-order System 

 

Don’t forget that you can pre-order a members special meal.There is limited choice with 

this meal. 

 

1. Go to the bar to order asking for the members special and pay before sailing begins. 

2. Collect your meal from the metal servery in the members area between the given 

times 

Sunday              12:15 - 13:15 
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B/H                    12:15 - 13:15 

Sailing Week    12:15 - 13:15 

Wednesdays    20:15 - 21:15 

 

The Galley is telling us about food wastage at the moment as members are not ordering 

the pre-order meal. If we don’t use it we are likely to loose it. 

 

Talk by Jazz Turner at NSSC 

 

We have had such demand that another talk has been arranged with Jazz. This time it will be 

open to the Sailability participants, to the public and to our members. 

 

Friday 8th August 2025, 7pm for 7.30pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Written by Michelle Smith 
 
 
This email has been sent to you by WebCollect on behalf of Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club. WebCollect is 
a software product for clubs, societies and small businesses. WebCollect is a trading name of Open Brackets 
Limited, registered number 04559247. Address: 2 Pye Lane, Wimborne, Dorset, BH21 1UN.  
 
If you do not wish to receive such emails please contact Newhaven and Seaford Sailing Club at 
membershipsecnssc@nssc.org.uk or reply to this email.  

 

 


